
Norfolk

January 21, 2004

Buster Beckenhauer
Beckenhauer Construction, Inc.
1901 Riverside Blvd.
Norfolk, NE. 68701

Dear Buster:

I would like to congratulate Beckenhauer Construction, Inc. for an outstanding job on
putting together a complete package for the new Culvers ofNorfolk store. This project
clearly portrays the great dedication to customer service and sense ofpride in
workmanship on the part ofBeckenhauer Construction.

The relationship between Beckenhauer Construction and their design firms were certainly
one ofteamwork, with all clearly working toward the successful completion of this
project. The leadership your firm brought to the management of this project, and the
quality of the final product, all speak to Beckenhauer Construction Company's
experience, expertise and excellence in providing Design-Build/Lease services to clients.

I would also like to personally commend Brian Herrick, Project Supervisor, Brian
Hergott, Project Manager and Mark Riley, Estimating for their professional manner in
which they used in managing our project. Their knowledge and skills were very
important in making this project successful.

Once again, congratulations to you and your staff and feel free to put me down as a
reference for future clients to contact if they should have any questions.

Sincerely,

~~cJ~~
Rich Riley and Lisa Riley- Owner/Operators
Culver Frozen Custard and ButterBurgers

924 South 20th Street Norfolk, NE 68701 402-371 -8710




